Ministry of Coal

High level inquiry into boiler explosion accident
ordered
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Subsequent to a boiler explosion in the Unit V of Thermal Power Station-II of NLCIL on 01.07.2020, which
resulted in loss of lives, a High Level Enquiry headed by Shri. P.K. Mohapatra, Retired Director (Technical),
NTPC has been ordered to look into the cause of the accident. An Internal Enquiry Committee headed by a
Director level officer has also been constituted to inquire into it. The Unit Head of TPS-II has been placed
under suspension and all the other four units of 210 MW each of TPS-II Stage -II have been shut down for
safety audit. Director (Power), NLCIL has been asked to proceed on leave immediately till the finalization of
the enquiry.
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TATCRNMSTS & UHel Uk &UA-Il & gfae V. # 01.07.2020 F1 U IFer faewie,
S et gSuURUIA AT & AR & &I H 30T, & d¢ 3 GHel & RO Hl SH Hlel
& fIT TASAE & Farfeiqd e (Teheiieht) ST OF & AGIATET I IEASTAT A Teh 3™
g S & ey ¢ v v g1 ddew-ll & gfae gaw @ Mela s fear mar gnaik
&t o qle & fow adivd-l TRl F Jedeh 210 Aaare H 37 g3 ART At
g X fer I g SE % G0 g e TAUCHIISUS % foeRe (IeR) H dohlel gedl W
STl @l &g e 1 gl
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